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Date: 1/29/2016 
 
 
 
Residential 40 & 50-Gallon (Short) Electric Models 
 

 
In keeping with our spirit of continuous improvement, we made changes to 
optimize the footprint on our 40 and 50 gallon short electric models. Please 
review the attached specification sheet carefully as it reflects the revised 
dimensions. 
 
Model numbers for these new products will not change but they will receive a 
new series number (changing from 100 to a 110 series). Order entry will 
begin to cross your orders over to the new series once the inventory levels of 
the current models are depleted. We anticipate shipping the new optimized 
models the first week of February.  
 
Be sure you visit our web-site to review the specification & performance data 
for these models and all of our products at www.hotwater.com  
 
For more information, please contact your local A. O. Smith representative or 
regional manager today. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Cliff Deidiker 
Residential Product Manager 

 

http://www.hotwater.com/

